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One great way 

to support the 

club is by using 

the FlipGive app 

for your 

shopping! It is 

easy to use and 

earns money for 

the club from 

your daily 

purchases! 

 

 

 

 

Three meets complete! 

Our Ducks have competed in three meets so far 

this year, taking us from Milton to Markham to 

Windsor. There have been amazing swims by 

everyone, and we’ve had multiple medallists!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Important dates 

- Friday December 22nd is family swim night. 

Families are invited to have fun in the pool, and 

there will be drinks and goodies for all! Raffle 

tickets will be drawn that evening as well. 

- No swimming December 25th- January 5th. 

Winter session resumes January 8th. 

 

 

 

 

 

Winter session 

Winter session started December 4th.  

Forms and payments are all due.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

In Milton, Arian won silver in 50m 

breaststroke, Michael won silver in 

200m freestyle, and Kayleigh won 

silver in 50m butterfly and bronze 

in 50m breaststroke.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

In Markham, 

Kayleigh won 1st 

in 50m 

breaststroke, 

Kennady won 

2nd in 25m 

breaststroke, 

and Erika won 

2nd in 50m 

freestyle.  

Christmas raffle tickets 

Donations and Christmas Cheer Raffle tickets 

must be brought back to Coach Rose by 

December 13th. More tickets are available if 

you have sold all yours and would like more.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

    

  

  

 

Holiday Season is Here! 
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